
July 25th, 1929.

J. W. McConnell,Esq 
145 St. James Street, 
Montreal, Qua.

• t

Dear Mr. McConnells-
At Its last meeting the Athletic 

Board of McGill University dealt with the matter of 
the Indebtedness of our Bowing Club to you and I 
know that the Bursar has since forwarded you a cheque 
for the amount Involved.

May I on behalf of the University 
and all those Interested In our Rowing Club express 
our deep gratitude to you for the Interest you have 
taken In the Club's affairs. Were It not for your 
help they probably never would have got started. I 
notice by this morning's press dispatches that they 
lost to Varsity in yesterday's matches, but the count 
stands two to two, so that for half the time we were 
on top.

With all good wishes to you and 
again expressing our profound thanks, I am,

Yours faithfully,

Prlnclpal.


